
 

 
 
The health and well-being of our entire community of students, faculty, and staff is our 
highest priority. In light of the COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak and rapidly changing 
conditions, please note event updates: 

 
April 4th Logroller’s Trip Raffle– results will be posted on Dakota College at Bottineau 
Logrollers Facebook page 
 
April 27th Chamber Scholastic Awards – FB Recording 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 April 8, 2020 

The following events have been canceled: 

April 14:  Blood Drive 

April 16:  Spring Production 

April 21:  Student Recognition Banquet 

April 22:  Legislative Visit 

April 22-23:  Water Festival 

April 30:  Water Festival 
 

The following events have been postponed: 

April 18:  Spring Vendor Show, postponed to 

September 19 

April 30:  Community After Hours, postponed 

until fall 

May 1:  Arbor-Conservation Award, 

postponed until fall 

May 1: Faculty-Staff Appreciation, 

postponed until fall 

May 15:  AD Pinning, postponed to July 

May 16:  AD Pinning in Valley City, 

postponed to July 

June 2020: Women in Water Camp 

postponed to June 2021 


